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The draft Scheme provides for the proposed union of four benefices, establishment of a team ministry and associated matters.

This consultation has now ended.

As objections were receieved against the draft Scheme, the matter was considered at the meeting of the Commissioners' Mission, Pastoral and Church Property

Committee on Thursday 21st March 2024. The Committee paper may be found below. A decision was deferred as further information is required.

e Draft_Scheme_18122023_Roseland.pdf (893.83 KB)

e Committee_Pack_for_Roseland.pdf (7.26 MB)

All correspondence received by the Commissioners will be treated as public correspondence.

If you have any queries about this draft scheme, please contact us using the form below.

To find out more, please read our leaflet "Your Views Count"
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